The Byrd’s View to Keep You Informed

Hello Staff Member,

Well, the Employee Recognition Luncheons for staff members are this week and the recognition
committee has planned a lot of wonderful activities for your enjoyment so please come out and
participate in the celebration scheduled to be held at your campus this week.

We had the pleasure of seeing all the wonderful staff members who work at the Idaho Falls
campus on Monday this week and everything was wonderful and we gave away tons of prizes.
We are looking forward to seeing everyone on the Pocatello campus Wednesday and the Twin
Falls and Meridian campuses on Friday. Remember, you too might be a winner of one of the
many prizes to be given out, but only if you are in attendance.

Dr. James ‘Byrd’ Yizar
2016/17 Staff Council President

Week of March 27, 2017:

Staff Council News

e Elections are coming and we need you to serve. If you have any questions about being a
representative on Staff Council, please contact any of us and we will do our best to not
only answer all of your questions but remove any fears or doubts you might have about
Staff Council and if it’s worth it. Yes it is and we need you to serve.

Activities/Events Notices

e Visit the events calendar at http://www?2.isu.edu/calendar/ to see a list of other university
events for the rest of the month.

Check the Staff Council webpage on a reqular basis for Byrd’s View to keep you informed and
remember you can contact your Staff Council representative to get additional information.
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